Armada Music

/‘ Department’s Fresh Florida

Fruit Fall Fundraiser
2011!!

The Music Department of Armada will kickofT its latest fundraising event on Friday
September 16, 2011. During this fundraiser, all band, choir and orchestra students will be
encouraged to sell as much fresh Florida fruit as they can. As an incentive the student
that turns in the largest paid order on October 13, 2011 will receive $50, there is only 1
incentive, so it is between all music department students, both middle & high school.

The official sale dates are September 16, 2011 to October 13, 2011 and delivery will be
between November 14, 2011 and November 20, 2011, once | have an official delivery
date, T will call everyone and let them know the date and time of pick up. Volunteers will
be needed for delivery, so if you can help, please let me know. You must supply 2
working phone numbers (parents home & cell or both parents cell numbers, NO
STUDENT CELL NUMBERS PLEASE!) for delivery day.

All orders must be PRE-PAID!!! Please write out | check to ARMADA MUSIC
BOOSTERS!!! To encourage more orders, people can also order from the website
http://www fruitorder.com/index.asp click on the flashing ORDER NOW button, you
will be asked for an organization 1D, our ID is: 895992 than click SHOP. From there,
you will be giving the choice to “Click here for holiday gift shopping” or “Click here for
order direct from this organization”. BOTH WAYS OF ORDERING WILL DIRECTLY
BENEFIT THE MUSIC DEPARTMENT!!!! In the “Holiday Gift Shopping™ they will
allowed to order 10 pds of naval oranges, 10 pds of grapefruit or 10 pds of mixed oranges
& grapefruits. If they choose to “order direct from organization™ they click on the
product(s) they want and enter the quantity of each and hit add. Ordering from
organization orders are shipped to the school, orders that are holiday orders are shipped
anywhere in the United States. If people are ordering on-line, please be sure in the
“Sellers Name™ they put the music student’s name, to ensure proper credit is received.

For more information about this fabulous fundraiser, please contact WENDY PADO at
(586) 524-4369 or wpado@rocketmail.com.




